

27 SEP 2018

K Eagan fyi-request-8714-8229310b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K Eagan

On 19 September 2018, you emailed the Ministry requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the following information:

• Please indicate the number of properties purpose built or planned to be built to accommodate disabilities in social housing (if any) for each of the years 2013 to 2018, in each region.

We have transferred part of your request to Housing New Zealand. The information related to Housing New Zealand properties is not held by us but is believed to be held by Housing New Zealand. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the OIA to transfer your request.

You will hear further from Housing New Zealand concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

Elisabeth Brunt

General Manager, Ministerial and Executive Services